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Fundación Cepsa and the Territorial 
Delegation of Education of the Regional 

Government of Andalusia seek to promote 
Proformación vocational training scholarships 

 
 Acting territorial delegate Miguel Andreu Estaún and his team 

learn about the training programs offered by Fundación Cepsa, 
namely the Proformación scholarships 

 Officials from the Regional Government of Andalusia take 
advantage of their time at the San Roque Energy Park to visit 
the Laboratory 

 
Fundación Cepsa and the Territorial Delegation of Education of the Regional 
Government of Andalusia in Cádiz took part in a working day where the participants 
discussed the different training programs offered by Fundación Cepsa, in particular the 
Proformación scholarships for vocational training students, in hopes of bringing this 
opportunity to the largest possible number of young people in need. 
 
The meeting was attended by the acting territorial delegate, Miguel Andreu Estaún, 
accompanied by the provincial secretary general, Francisco Lopez, the cabinet 
coordinator, Luisa Ruiz, and the Education technician in Campo de Gibraltar, Genoveva 
Lorenzo, while Fundación Cepsa was represented by company executive Estrella 
Blanco. “With these scholarships, Fundación Cepsa hopes to assist families in need to 
pay for the costs of studying vocational training, in addition to enhancing the 
productive and competitive fabric of Campo de Gibraltar and improving competences 
and specialization in sectors of high added value,” said Estrella Blanco. 
 
The application period for these scholarships will be open until July 22. Subsequently, 
beneficiaries will be selected by a specialized technical secretariat and an evaluation 
committee composed of representatives from Cepsa and its foundation. In the process, 
the candidates’ academic record and individual circumstances (disability, income, etc.) 
will be taken into account. Applications for this vocational training scholarship program 
can be submitted through the Fundación Cepsa website. 
 
Once the meeting came to a close, the delegation from the Regional Government of 
Andalusia visited the Laboratory where they were given a close look at the facilities by 
Mar Perrote, head of Analytical Services at Cepsa, and Guillermo Arteaga, head of the 
San Roque Laboratory. 
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Fundación Cepsa is a general interest, nonprofit entity whose aim is to carry out initiatives that serve 
the needs and priorities of the local communities where its founder, Compañía Española de Petróleos S.A. 
(Cepsa), conducts its activities. The areas of action for Fundación Cepsa are social, environmental ,and 
scientific-educational. 

San Roque, Monday, June 27, 2022 

Fundación Cepsa  
sanroque@fundacioncepsa.com 
Tel.: (34) 956 023 600 / 659578080 
www.fundacioncepsa.com 


